
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year 3 Parent Planner: Summer 1 Week 5 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
This term our theme is Superstructures! 
 

English This week we will be independently writing a persuasive letter to 

our teachers, persuading them that we should go on a trip to a 

famous superstructure! We will then be demonstrating everything 

we have learnt this term in our reading and grammar 

assessments.    

Mathematics In maths this week, we will be using compact column subtraction 

independently before solving one and two-step addition and 

subtraction word problems. At the end of the week, we will be 

completing a maths assessment based on perimeter and addition 

and subtraction.    

Topic In topic, we will be locating famous UK superstructures on a map 

and using the atlas index to find major UK cities. We will also be 

completing our superstructure prints. In science, we will be 

investigating how and why shadows change size throughout the 

day.  

 

Please note that our weekly spelling test will take place on Tuesday instead of 

Monday this week.  

It is essential that PE kits continue to come in on a Monday and go home on a Friday. If 

your child comes home in their PE kit, please can you ensure it comes back in the next day 

(it doesn’t need to be washed, just bagged up).   

Violin and recorder lessons continue on Wednesday mornings. Please can violins or 

recorders be brought into school every week. 

We hope you all have a wonderful and restful half term!  

Best wishes,  

Ms Ford, Mrs Harrison, Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells 


